Eddy, Andrew (MPCA)

From: Jon Hinkel [Jon.Hinkel@twinportstesting.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2012 9:32 AM

To: Eddy, Andrew (MPCA)

Cc: Miller, Amy (MPCA); jackcurtis@curtisoil.com; jmulder@hermantownmn.com
Subject: Junction Food-N-Fuel -- MPCA Leak# 3534

Good morning, Andy —

I’'m pleased to say that things are moving ahead with the Junction Food-N-Fuel project:

e The Hermantown city council has passed the resolutionto extend their municipal water supply line to the area
of the Junction Food-N-Fuel site. Salo Engineering is presently generating a design plan for the water line’s
extension.

* | have completed a draft proposal to Petrofund to create a DCAD for the environmental aspects of the project.
My proposal calls for the various (environmental) project responsibilities to be divided between Curtis Oil and
the city of Hermantown. The draft proposal is presently being reviewed by Curtis Oil and the city of
Hermantown. With their approvals, | will finalize my proposal and forward it to John Houck of the Petrofund —
probably next week.

e Of the two DCAD options, | believe the EDCAD (excavation based) format fits the project better than the SDCAD
(remediation system based) format; | expect to be going with the EDCAD format.

e We expect to undertake and complete the project’s fieldwork this 2012 season.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Jon Hinkel, P.G.

Senior Project Manager

Twin Ports Testing, Inc.
Environmental Department
1301 N. 3rd Street

Superior, Wisconsin 54880
715-392-7114




